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THE BOBCAT CRY 
 
 
November 17, 2022                       Issue Number: 12 
 
 
  
 

ATTENTION 5TH-8TH GRADE STUDENTS 
  

Due to a scheduling conflict, the game on Nov. 21st at 
AuTrain-Onota School has been rescheduled for Dec. 1.   
The gym is very small & seating is limited. The game will tipoff at 6 
PM. 
 
 
 

FAMILY FARE RECEIPTS – KEEP SAVING!!!! 
 
Keep saving receipts from your shopping! We 
currently have $22,728 towards another $1,000 
for the school!  Thank you for saving your Family 
Fare receipts! 

 
LITTLE CAESAR’S PIZZA FUNDRAISER! 
Thank you to all those who supported the Little Caesar Pizza 
Fundraiser! We earned $1464 this year!   
 
 

TRACTOR SUPPLY HAS JOINED OUR SCRIP LIST!  
 We have $25 cards at 3% earning.  (Other card amounts can be 
ordered.)      
 
 
 
 

Staff & Students!  

Lunch will be 
provided on 
Tuesday, Nov. 22. 

 

 

Website:munisingbaptistchurch.com 
Email:  mbsbobcats@gmail.com 
Phone:  (906) 387-3041 

Upcoming Events 
Nov 23-25   Thanksgiving Break 
Nov 23-25   Church & School Offices will be closed 
Dec 1   JR Bobcats B-ball Game @ AuTrain- 
               Onota 
Dec 5   Varsity B-ball @ Big Bay (5:30 PM) 
Dec 21   Christmas Program 
                   
 

 
 
Verse of the Month: 

 
 
 

“Now therefore, our God, we 
thank You and praise Your 

glorious name.” 
             (I Chronicles 29:13)                           
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Mission Highlight!! 

During Spirit Week this past October, the students raised $280 for the 
Care Clinic in Marquette by games that the student council had chosen.  

The Care Clinic’s mission is to empower women and men to make healthy 
choices for themselves and their children by counseling them with truthful 
information about their unexpected pregnancy. They offer physical, 
emotional, spiritual, and educational support that equips them in 
parenting and life skills and develops a heart attitude that values life. 
The Care Clinic strives to change our culture, fostering a reverence for 
human life so that abortion is unthinkable and the wounded may be 
healed. In 2006 they became a Limited Medical Clinic with ultrasound 
capability and in 2007 they established a Men’s Mentoring Program.  

This is a great ministry to be involved in! We will be joining MBC at the 
beginning of the year to help raise funds through the Baby Bottle 
Boomerang Fundraising Event! Watch the Bobcat for more information on 
that after the holidays! 

  
  

 
 

 
 
                

              
 
 
 
 

BOBCAT SPORTS 
 
 
Boys’ Varsity Basketball 
Practice began on November 17. 
The first game is on Dec. 5 @ Big 
Bay at 5:30 PM. 
 
 

 

Due to next week being shortened, there will not be a Bobcat Cry 
or Friday packets. 

Have a Happy Thanksgiving!! 


